
Details: UA Student Academy of Audiology (SAA) members joined other SAA 
members from across the state to advocate for individuals with hearing and 
balance disorders and the profession of audiology. Students traveled to the 
Ohio Statehouse on Wednesday, February 12th to meet with legislators. 
Kyndell Belcher, Patricia Graziose and Jessica Marlowe spent time with Rep. 
Casey Weinstein (Hudson) about HB 243, "Let Ohio Hear." If passed, this 
legislation would make hearing aids more affordable for children with 
hearing loss and their families.


